
       Holy Mass           

SUNDAY                                                                

8:30   am Extraordinary Form                                      

11:00 am  Novus Ordo                                                                   

4:30   pm Syro-Malabar Rite   

WEDNESDAY                                                                   

6:00 pm                                                                

SATURDAY 

9:00 am Extraordinary Form 

 

HOLY DAYS OF OBLIGATION 

6:00pm  

CONFESSIONS  

Saturdays 10:00am-11am 

before Mass and by appointment    

 

 Directory  
 

Pastor 

Rev. Jerry Strange 244-4093

 jstrange@assumptionchurchnashville.org 

 

Parochial Vicar (In-Residence) 

Rt. Rev. William Fitzgerald, O.Praem 

         fr.william@assumptionchurchnashville.org 

406-1665 

Office Manager 

Jerilyn Rost  256-2729 

 jrost@assumptionchurchnashville.org     

 

Directors of Religious Education                      

Chris & Cassi Frazier                                          

drefrazier@assumptionchurchnashville.org 

Organist 

Albennia Ladieu          876-2779 

Choir Director 

Cassandra Saval                                 (629) 777-6116     

                 csaval@assumptionchurchnashville.org 

Schola                                                          

Justin Adams                                               400-1204 

Wedding Coordinator 

Karen Pagan      730-2987  

 

www.assumptionchurchnashville.org 

TWENTY-SECOND SUNDAY 

OF ORDINARY TIME AUGUST 28, 2016 

Dominica XV Post Pentecosten IV. Augusti ~ II. classis 

                                                                                              

Join us TODAY after the 11am Mass in Fr. Bernard Hall 

for a Lasagna Luncheon. All are welcome! 

Religious Education Classes will begin on September 

11th. Please contact Chris or Cassi Frazier at  drefra-

zier@assumptionchurchnashville.org for more information.    

Catechism of the Catholic Church: Beginning Wednesday September 14th 

at 7pm in the Buddeke House, Fr. William will lead a study group on the 

Catechism of the Catholic Church. St. John Paul II stated that the Catechism 

was the most significant work of his pontificate. The Study Group will begin 

will begin with a presentation on what lead up to the writing of the Cate-

chism, namely the 1985 Extraordinary Synod. The Synod was convoked to 

access the fruits of the Second Vatican Council. Week by week we will walk 

through the Catechism. It would be ideal if everyone attending were to ac-

quire a copy of the Catechism. For more information please contact; 

fr.william@assumptionchurchnashville.org 

Beginning Tuesday, September 13th, Church of the Assumption will offer 

Daily Mass Tuesdays-Fridays at 6pm. 

Lectio Divina: Join us for a time to read, meditate, pray and contemplate this 

Saturday, Sept. 3 at 10 a.m. in the   Buddeke House Info: Cassi Frazier drefra-

zier@assumptionchurchnashville.org , 615-516-4554                                                      

Make Loaves and Fishes part of your weekend routine! Help us  serve our 

community the first Saturdays of each month, 7:30-9:30am at Holy Name 

Catholic Church. For more information, please contact Cassi and Chris Fra-

zier: drefrazier@assumptionchurchnashville.org ( the next date is Sept. 3)                                

First Sunday Brunch  Next Sunday, September 4, there will be a pot-

luck brunch after the 8:30 a.m. Latin Mass.  Please bring your favorite cov-

ered dish to share. Any items suitable for breakfast or brunch are welcome: 

egg dishes, ham dishes, casseroles, baked goods, muffins, fruit, etc. For fur-

ther information, contact Karen Pagan at kpagan@catholicweb.com. Please 

tell your friends and join us in Father Bernard Hall.  

All students of St Vincent de Paul School of Nashville are invited to partici-

pate in an “all school” Reunion over Labor Day Weekend, September 2-4, 

2016.  Please visit the website www.svp5.myevent.com or call216-577-

0349 for information on the planned events and entertainment, registration 

and ticket purchase.  Spread the word – it will be an outstanding weekend - 

and we hope to see you in September. 

 

 

 

Please welcome our newest parishioners! We are glad you are here!         

Ms. Olivia McNamara, Mr. Charles Irwin, Ms. Diana Ordei,             

Mr. Andrea Gomirato, Mr. Jacob Matthews, Ms. Meghan Taglang,            

Mr. and Mrs. Winston. 
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Calendar                          THIS WEEK 

SUN 8/28 Twenty Second Sunday of Ordinary Time 

8:30am Mass –Extraordinary Form 

 + June Marie Glenn 

10:00am Legion of Mary                                                RECTORY 

11:00am Mass 

 +Irena Popik 

3:30pm Syro-Malabar Catechism               FR BERNARD HALL 

4:30pm Syro-Malabar Rite 

5:30pm Syro-Malabar Supper                     FR BERNARD HALL 

MON 8/29 The Passion of St. John the Baptist 

6:00pm Mary Kay Regional Meeting  BUDDEKE BALLROOM 

7:00pm Summit Nashville Meeting      BUDDEKE DINING RM 

WED 8/31 Twenty Second Week of Ordinary Time 

5:00pm Adoration 

6:00pm Mass 

 Intentions of the Kunath Family 

FRI 9/2 Twenty Second Week of Ordinary Time 

11:00am First Friday Mass 

 Intentions of the Kunath 

SAT  9/3 St. Gregory the Great 

8:30am Latin Mass Altar Server Training 

9:00am Mass– Extraordinary Form 

 +Lucy Hildreth 

10-11am Confessions 

Cursillo is a weekend retreat experience 

of spiritual growth that begins on Thurs-

day evening and ends on Sunday evening.  

It helps develop an understanding of 

what it means to fully live a Christian life 

in your everyday situation.  Cursillo pro-

vides a method to transform your life 

through prayer and small Christian communities.  Weekends 

are held at Camp Marymount in Fairview. Upcoming Cur-

sillo Weekends: (Sept. 15-18) Men's English Cursillo, (Sept. 

29- Oct. 2) Women's English Cursillo, For more information, 

please contact: Nita-Re Corbitt 615-255-4739,                       

amfc67@gmail.com. 

Series on Pope Francis’ exhortation, Amoris 

Laetitia, The Joy of Love (Sept. 6, 13, 20, & 

27), 7-8:30 p.m., Catholic Pastoral Center, 

2800 McGavock Pike, Nashville. Sponsored 

by the Diocesan Office of Family Life and 

Marriage. Focus will be on Chapter Four of 

the document. Married and engaged couples 

are invited to attend. Presentations will be 

given by a priest, deacon, and married couples. Each session 

is independent. You are welcome to attend all four or as 

many as your schedule allows. Info: 

tom.samoray@dioceseofnashville.com. 

FIDELIS: Needed: Female volun-

teers aged 19-99 to start Fidelis. Fi-

delis is a Catholic virtues based 

program for girls grades 6-12. In the 

words of the Fidelis philosophy, 

women are asked to “seek Holiness 

in their own lives, build friendships 

with young ladies and then mentor with excellence.” Come 

to SCA library on Wednesday August 31st at 7pm to learn 

more. Info: Contact Jeanne Robinson: 8Robin-

son@comcast.net or Robin Sparks: 86sparks@gmail.com with 

questions. Fidelisonline.org has basic info. 

The 24th Annual Fashion Show, Luncheon, and Silent Auc-

tion, “Pearls of Wisdom” will be held Sept. 17 at the Rich-

land Country Club. Fashions by Chico’s. Auction begins at 

10 am, luncheon at 11:30 am. The event supports scholar-

ships for girls to Nashville Catholic high schools.  To reserve 

your tickets, click http://www.ncbwl.org/contact-us/ or write 

to Nashville Catholic Business Women's League PO Box 

50994 Nashville, Tennessee 37205. Please visit our Facebook 

page to see auction items.  

 

LEGION OF MARY                                                                                 

Bob Scherrer                               robert.scherrer@vanderbilt.edu 

KEITH SEARCY MEMORIAL THANKSGIVING MEAL                                

& PARISH COUNCIL                                                                                              

Gerry Searcy (Parish Council Chair)              gjsearcy@aol.com 

MUSIC MINISTRY                                                                                   

Albennia Ladieu   615-876-2779   Justin Adams    615-400-1204  

Cassandra Saval          csaval@assumptionchurchnashville.org 

WOMENS GROUP                                                                                

Diana Miller                                     dianamiller1224@gmail.com                                           

Kay Bulzacchelli                                   bulzacchelli@comcast.net 

DRE/LOAVES & FISHES/LECTIO DIVINA/YOUNG ADULT                                                                                

Cassi and Chris Frazier                                                                                               

drefrazier@assumptionchurchnashville.org  

                                                                                                                                                                 

 

Last Week’s Collection                                                                     
$3908                                                                                   

set it and forget it! Set your contribution for automatic withdrawal 
monthly or weekly now at                     

www.assumptionchurchnashville.org 

mailto:tom.samoray@dioceseofnashville.com
http://www.ncbwl.org/contact-us/

